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Last week, Lower 3 enjoyed their London residential. The children behaved impeccably 

throughout as they enjoyed two West End shows, shopping opportunities, fine dining and a 

trip to Shrek’s Adventure. They also attended the Changing of the Guard at Buckingham 

Palace, where the King himself popped by just to give us a wave. 

The children returned on Friday tired, full of sweets and laden-down with trinkets of 

questionable quality; a great time had by all!  

 

Mrs Alex Arundale, Mr Matthew Hayes, Miss Jade Preston, Mrs Helen Wallis and Mr David 

Woodfine 


